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14th February 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We're pleased to let you know that 'Magical Maths' will again be running a series of 
fun and educational afterschool maths sessions, at our school, led by their Maths 
Professor and his friends. They are specially designed to get your child more 
engaged with the subject of mathematics and would make an extremely exciting start 
to the new school year. We would like to invite your child/children to come along and 
join us for some fantastic mathemagical fun! 
 

There will be a total of 6 sessions which will be available to both KS1 and KS2 
children (although the two sessions will be run separately to cater for the age ranges). 
They will take place on Tuesdays, 3.15-4.15pm, on the following dates: 

 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th March 2018 
 
The cost of all 6 sessions is £37 per child.  
 

Magical Maths club is packed full of exciting games and activities that are super fun 
and highly educational- designed to boost children’s confidence and better engage 

them with maths. Please view the following website 

(https://magicalmathsclub.com/comingsoon) to find out more about these exciting 
sessions and to give you a chance to 'beat the rush' and book your child's place 
before the club fills up. Please be aware that there is limited availability and places 
will be allocated on a first come first served basis. All bookings and payments will 
need to take place through the website.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and we will hopefully see your child at the 
Magical Maths club- it was a huge success last term! 
 
Yours Mathemagically, 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Deputy Head Teacher and Mathematics Lead  
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